
   Caerlaverock News 

 

                    22nd December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Thank you for your support in coming to the school show – ‘The Magical Christmas Jigsaw’.   

The children presented themselves so well and they were delighted to perform in front of an 

audience to send good Christmas wishes to all!  We appreciate your continued support with 

Hamper ticket sales and to the Parent Council for serving tea/coffee and a                                   

host of home baked treats to offer to our guests.  Thank you. 

Caerlaverock Chatter with Mrs Scriven: 

As a school, we would like to offer opportunities for YOU, as parents / carers, to come into 

school on an informal basis.  Join us for a cup of tea/coffee and engage in conversation 

about school life and learning – about any topic of your choice.  We want to ensure that you 

are provided with opportunities to access relevant support and advice to enable you to be 

involved.  We hope that you feel welcomed and supported to get involved in the life and work 

of the school. Pop along at any time if you are free between these times.  

Have a wonderful holiday break.  We look forward to                                                            

seeing you on return to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024.   

Merry Christmas and                                                                                    

Happy New Year 

Regards,                                                                                                  

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 

Our first ‘Caerlaverock Chatter’ 

will take place on Wednesday 

24th January from                         

2.00pm – 3.00pm.                                          

I look forward to seeing                    

you there. 


